Sonja Birr

From:

Chad Scheinoha

Sent:

Friday, September 28, 2018 7:42 AM

To: Cc:

Sonja Birr Dan Koski

Subject:

Red Arrow Memorial Update

Ed Hanson would like to give an update on the Red Arrow Park Veterans memorial. There has been a small flag addition that will need approval/support from Committee. DPI fully supports this entire project. The Friends of Red Arrow and veteran's involved have done an excellent job so far maintaining and operating the existing flag/brick site.

Chad J. Scheinoha

City of Manitowoc, Dept. of Public Infrastructure Operations Division Manager Mobile (920)374-0402 Office (920)686-6512 www.manitowoc.org